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March 1, 2021 WELGOME HOME

A COMMUNITY FOR VETERANS

Welcome Home Friends and Community,

Due to the ongoing pandemic and associated risks, Welcome Home, Inc. is continuing to restrict
all personal visitors and most volunteers to prevent the spread of respiratory illnesses, including
coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19). We are taking this measure to protect the health and
well-being of those we serve, our staff, and their families.

The restriction applies to all outside personal visitors. KP Duty volunteers continue to be
restricted and other visitors are on a case-by-case basis with approval by a member of the
Leadership Team. Please understand this is in an attempt to protect the spread of the virus and
we hope to return to business as usual very soon.

The Leadership Team at Welcome Home will be assisting the organization to ensure that safety
is everyone's top priority. As always, House Managers and on-call Case Managers will be
available 24/7 to support our Veterans and their family members.

The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services activated a Statewide Hotline for
physicians or public needing guidance for COVID-19. It is operated by medical professionals 24
hours a day, 7 days a week. You can reach the hotline by dialing 877-435-8411.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.
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Tim Scott Jd;lathan Jedlow Megan \$ievers

Operations Supervisor Clinical & Deputy Director Executive Director

Honoring Veterans — Restoring Lives

WelcomeVeterans.org * 2120 Business Loop 70 E, Columbia, MO 65201 * (573) 443-8001

Please Remember Welcome Home, Inc. In Your Will



